

NOTES FROM ALLOTMENT COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 21st JANUARY 2014

There were no apologies. It was agreed not to increase the allotment charge. Date for allotment holders meeting would be held in May. Confirmation of date to follow.

Plot issues were discussed. Plastic bags and rubbish next to shed would be removed by Roger Mcshane and two bins provided. Roger has suggested that these plastic bags be taken home and put into the orange bag provided by Brentwood, as he only burns them on site. Cars have left deep ruts in the paths leading to plots, it was suggested that wood chips be put down to help with the damage to the grass path. The door chain on the shed needs to be longer as it is very difficult to open the shed. The willow trees at the end of the field need to be trimmed.

It was decided that a letter to all allotment holders be sent, asking for care to be taken with cars, especially with the weather conditions, locking the gate after leaving, and not leaving plastic pots near the shed.

The next committee meeting will take place before the allotment holders meeting in May.



Debbie Dicker - Chairman